
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                  Well Foundation Community Sports 

 

 

Social Media Use Policy 

 

 
The Club committee would like to remind all users of any social media sites associated with, or 

operating under the banner of the Club to be mindful of The FA rules and regulations as well as the 

Club’s policies and ethos when making such posts. This includes, but is not limited to, websites 

and apps such as Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Youtube and Whatsapp. 

 
The Club has committed to uphold The FA’s Respect codes of conduct, and policies on 

safeguarding and social media use, and expects all club officials, parents, supporters and players 

to follow the same best practice. In line with Huddersfield &amp; District Junior Football League 

rules, this includes not publishing results of any league games up to and including Under 11, nor 

any references to personal opinion on this matter. 

 
Self-policing of social media channels is required of all Club members. Any posts deemed to be 

inappropriate should be brought to the attention of the coach or administrator responsible for the 

age group concerned, who will then review and, if necessary, remove or request the removal of any 

such posts. 

 
Any posts deemed to contravene FA, league or Club rules and guidelines may result in sanctions 

and/or disciplinary action against the person(s) involved, as outlined in the Club Policies, Expected 

Behaviours and Sanctions document.  


